We will be welcoming two beautiful
Bearded Dragons to live with us at
the Twisted Moorabbin Centre and
would like some help from you to
name them both.

Name the two ‘bearded dragons’ for
an opportunity for an entire grade
to win a visit to the TwistED Science
centre in Moorabbin, opening August
2021.

Entries are open to all primary level
grades (P-6) in officially recognised
Victorian schools.

The name of the school and grade,
with the winning entries, will be
1300 98 48 23 credited with a plaque in the bearded

www.twistedscience.com.au dragon enclosure

*terms and conditions apply

#twisteddragons @twistedscience @twisted_science www.twistedscience.com.au/dragons



